

September 22, 2025

Dear Associate Member:

The holiday season is rapidly approaching, and preparation of the Annual Metropolitan Fire Chief's Installation Luncheon is well under way. This year our gathering is set for Thursday, December 4, 2025 and we are honored to come together once again for this noteworthy gathering.

We look to you, our "Associate Members" to unite with us to help with donations and help defray the cost of this exceptionally annual popular event.

It is through your kind support that we are able to continue this great tradition.

We encourage your chartable assistance this year and in return, each table will proudly display your business or organization's name on our contributor list throughout the entire luncheon.

It is of the utmost importance that you please contact me on or before Monday, November 24, 2025 to advise me of your donation so that all contributors may be praised and appreciated at this year's event. You may contact me via email: FFriedl@beachparkfd.or or (224) 656-6473.

Please forward your MFCA Installation 2025 Donation in care of Deputy Fire Chief Friedl, Beach Park Fire Protection District, 3233 N. Lewis Avenue, Beach Park, IL, 60087 or donate on-line at https://metrochiefs.org/events/.

Yours in Safety and Protection,

Fred N. Friedl III, Deputy Fire Chief

Fred N. Friedl III

Director

Metropolitan Fire Chiefs Association